
National Weather Service has issued a

Excessive Heat Watch for Wednesday August 11 thru

Saturday August 14. 

High temps are expected to be 90+F however,

temperatures on the SEA ramps and aprons may be

much higher.



https://www.weather.gov/

FOR IMMEDIATE NOTIFICATION, DISTRIBUTION & COMMUNICATION
 Please Forward to ALL Airport Staff 

 

CONTACT US

 For follow up questions please contact SMS Team at SMSspecialist@portseattle.org

mailto:SMSspecialist@portseattle.org

